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30th September 2022 
 

Religious Education Update 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
I have, this week, uploaded a Newsletter outlining the topics that the children will be 
studying in Religious Education this term. Please spare a few moments to read through 
it to find out more about the RE curriculum in your child’s new year group and 
important feast days and events that we will be celebrating in school. 
 
Our children continue to attend Wednesday morning Mass with Father Martin at St. 
John Vianney church with each year group attending Mass on a rota basis. This is a 
wonderful opportunity for children to celebrate Mass with our parish community in our 
parish church.  
 
Next Friday, Friday 7th October, is CAFOD Family Fast Day. This is a national event that 
we celebrate every year so that families around the world have food for all their 
tomorrows.  
 
This year, we have decided to share food donations brought into school with the West 
End Food Bank and CAFOD as we recognise that, in the current climate, there is a need 
to support families both in our local area and internationally. We would therefore be 
grateful for any donations of tins, cans, packets etc and these should be brought into 
school next week. We really are extremely grateful for any donations that can help our 
local and international community at this challenging time. 
 
I will keep you updated throughout the term of our work in Religious Education and the 
wider Catholic Life of our school. 
 
With my very best wishes, 

Mrs Meldrum 

Mrs C. Meldrum 
Deputy Headteacher / RE Lead 
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